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Headteacher’s notes…  
We have had another good week in school and it has been great to see children taking part in various clubs 
as well as hearing the sound of music lessons once again. Children in Year 5 have been taking part in their 
Bikeability training and have been very lucky with the weather. The instructors have been very 
complimentary about their behaviour and attitude – well done! Following last week’s Newsletter I would 
like to thank you for your support with the children wearing the appropriate uniform as well this week. 
 
Our theme in Assembly on Friday was about Respect which is one of our 
6Rs. This includes respect for each other and our environment and many 
of our ‘Stars of the Week’ certificates have recognised how well the 
children have done. 
 
 
Next week is our Science Week, more details of which are below. We are also holding Parent Consultations 
on Tuesday 27th, Wednesday 28th and Thursday 29th April. These will be held via video on the Parents 
Evening Booking System. Full instructions were sent out on Monday and are also available on the front 
page of the website. Having used the system as a parent myself this week it worked very well but please 
make sure that you are on time for your appointment as they run automatically. 
 
Parking 
You will know that we regularly write about parking issues around the school. This week 
we received a letter from a local resident which listed the damage caused to their property 
by cars using their driveway for turning around and about damage to their front garden. It 
was noted that drivers were also leaving engines running for over 10 minutes whilst they 
waited for children, either to keep the heating or air conditioning on.  
 
We value being part of the community and we ask that all parents/carers park responsibly and with 
consideration for other road users and local residents. 
 
Science Week - Week beginning 26th April - Bring in a bottle! 
Due to remote learning, we delayed our annual Science Week from March to the week beginning 26th  
April, where we will be focussing on Innovation and Space.  As part of this week we are undertaking an 
experiment within our classes throughout the school.  Therefore, to support us to do this we ask if your 
child could bring in an empty, clean, plastic bottle for the experiment.  For example, lemonade bottles, milk 
bottles etc.  Please send these into your class teacher by Friday 23rd April to allow them time to quarantine 
before being used within the classroom.  Thank you for your support and hopefully it will make for a fun 
science filled week throughout the school. 
 
PTA News 
Hi all, thank you for a great response to the Bag2School donations this week, we will update you with a 
total when we receive it. We are collecting school uniform to be re-sold, please bring any branded items to 
school and place in the box outside the school office for us to collect. We are currently not able to accept 
non-branded items. If you would like to purchase any items please email us at bramptonpta@outlook.com 
 to order and we can arrange collection with you. 
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Our next PTA meeting is via Zoom on Thursday 29th April at 7.30pm details are below: 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81703869148?pwd=OFk0Nml5WUpFTFkwblZMOUlJUUluQT09  
Meeting ID: 817 0386 9148 
Passcode: hcn4LY 
 
It would be great to see some new faces there, please do join us if you can. 
PTA Team 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Please keep your child at home if they are unwell or show signs of COVID. If someone in your house 
tests positive, please inform us immediately. We will have to continue to close bubbles of classes/ 

year groups if there is a positive case confirmed amongst either children or staff. You do not need to 
inform us of negative results, but we MUST know about positive results immediately. 

 
If a child becomes unwell or shows any symptoms of COVID-19 we will contact parents/carers 

immediately. We will then expect the process for booking a test to be followed. If there is a positive 
test this may impact on the bubbles with them having to close whilst staff and children isolate. 

 

Please continue to inform the school each day by phoning or emailing 
pupilabsence@brampton.cambs.sch.uk . 

Please use this address if your child becomes unwell and needs a test at a weekend. 
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